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Martensville Sewer Rate Framework 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the volumetric charge to the City of Martensville for wastewater treatment be 

equal to the commercial volumetric rate in Bylaw No. 9466, The Sewer Use Bylaw, 
2017, and subject to any high strength wastewater surcharges should the quality of 
Martensville’s wastewater be of that quality; and  

2. That the City of Martensville be charged a 2% per year capital replacement value of 
the pipeline connecting the Biosolids Handing Facility to the Wastewater Treatment 
Plant for pipeline asset management. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on June 4, 2024, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment 
Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
June 4, 2024 report of the Utilities and Environment Division. 


